
Hi, My name is Alexandra Berry.

I appreciate you having me here and the opportunity to serve on this commission.

I'm 20 years old and just graduated from Mt. Hebron High School.

I'm exiting the school system in 2020.

I presented to college students at University of Maryland about my experiences with
individual Education Plans as well as the types ofassistive technology used in the
public school system.

I assisted my culinary arts teacher with ingredient list and cooking directions.

{assisted my counselor at Camp Trio with the ingredient list and cooking directions.

I'm learning about the transition process, its strengths and weaknesses and I'm

excited to share It with you.

I look forward to working with the County Executive and this commission to
improve the services offered to transittoning youth in this county.


